

Dear Parents,

The Durham Fair is just around the corner. As many of you know, John Lyman Parents Association (JLPA) operates "The Corn Booth" at the fair. Funds from this endeavor are used for residential artists, electronic technology, field trips and much more.

Help is needed for

Thursday 24th, Friday 25th, Saturday 26th & Sunday 27th

Go to http://vols.pt/oX78H3 and please take the time to volunteer by working a shift at the fair.

You can also sign up on John Lyman School's website and JLPA's Facebook page.

Thank you

Stacey Abely staceyabely@yahoo.com (203)537-7601

Melissa McInvale smilingmj@gmail.com (860)918-2800